
SPN-2009-00443, San Benito County

Posted 12/31/2015

Sacramento District

Comments Period:  December 31, 2015 – February 1, 2016

SUBJECT:  Notice of the Final Environmental Impact Statement (Final EIS) for the Panoche Valley Solar
Project, San Benito County, California.

The Final EIS for the Panoche Valley Solar project, located in eastern San Benito County, California, is
available for review and comment.  The Notice of Availability of the Final EIS was published in the Federal
Register on December 31, 2015.  This notice is to inform interested parties of the Final EIS and to solicit
comments.  This notice may also be viewed at the Corps web site at www.spk.usace.army.mil/Media
/RegulatoryPublicNotices.aspx.

FINAL EIS AVAILABILITY:  The Final EIS is available for review in the following formats:

Electronically
Corps’ website at:  http://www.spk.usace.army.mil/Missions/Regulatory/Permitting
/EnvironmentalImpactStatements.aspx
 Compact Disks are available per request from the Corps by contacting Lisa M. Gibson, by
telephone, email, or mail at the number and/or address listed below.

Hard Copies are available upon request at the address above.

SUBMITTING COMMENTS:  Written comments, referencing Public Notice SPN-2009-00443 must be
submitted to the office listed below on or before February 1, 2016.

        Lisa Gibson, Project Manager
        US Army Corps of Engineers, Sacramento District
        1325 J Street, Room 1350
        Sacramento, California 95814-2922
        Telephone:  916-557-5288
        Email: Lisa.M.Gibson2@usace.army.mil

If you have questions or need additional information please contact the applicant or the Corps' project
manager Lisa Gibson.
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